
 

 
 
 

68-72 Brewery Road, 
London 
N7 9NT 

 
Friday 4th July 2025  

Dear Resident / Business, 
  

We would like to inform you about an upcoming photo shoot within the South Acton Estate by The 
Production Factory on Thursday 10th July, and within South Acton Recreation Ground on Friday 11th July. 

  
Thursday 10th - Schedule 
On Thursday, we have organised to make use of some parking bays on Palmerston Road and Bassington 
Road to facilitate the photography. 
  
We plan to work in the area from approximately 8am - 8pm, with the photography taking place intermittently 
throughout the day on: 

-   ​ Stanley Road 
-   ​ Packington Road 
-   ​ Maugham Way 
-   ​ Bassington Road 

-   ​ Palmerston Road 
-   ​ All Saints Road 
-   ​ Caulfield Road 

 
Friday 11th - Schedule 
On Friday, we have organised to make use of some parking bays on Bollo Bridge Road. We will be working in 
concentrated areas throughout the recreation ground between 8am – 8pm. 
  
We have been liaising with West London Film Office about our work in this area and will make every effort to 
minimise disturbance during our visit. We will only have essential technical vehicles on the roads mentioned 
above. 
  
My role includes being a point of contact for residents throughout the filming process - please don’t hesitate to 
contact me via phone or email (included below) if you have any questions or concerns at all, either ahead of 
filming or on the day itself. 
Alternatively, West London Film Office can be contacted on 0208 825 7575, or email wlfo@ealing.gov.uk. 
  
Many thanks in advance for your support. 
  
Bea 
Bea Fraser 
Location Manager 
07473 112 454  
bea@scoutproductions.co.uk 



 

 

 


